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MEMORANDUM FOR: Chief, Management Staff
Directorate of Science and Technology

FROM: 25X1
Director of Training and Education

SUBJECT: Memorandum of Appreciation

1. On behalf of the Executive Development Staff of the
Office of Training and Education, I want to express our apprecia-
tion for the support\ \provided in the development 25X1
of the new elective seminar on "Intelligence Collection in the
1990s." His efforts in the selection of and arranging for panel
members' participation was very helpful in satisfying the
objectives of the Seminar.

2. Our thanks go to and the others in the 25X1
Directorate of Science and Technology for their efforts on behalf
of the Seminar.

25X1
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